
REQUEST 
 
I am writing to request information relating to contracts that your organisation has with the 
cybersecurity firm Darktrace.  
 
Please include details of any contracts for Darktrace products provided by third party 
software vendors.  
 
 1) Does your organisation have a current contract with Darktrace?  
 2) You previously had a contract. Can you please provide a copy of any post contract 
review (e.g. Gateway Review 5 - Benefits Realisation) that took place? If this document was 
not created please provide the final ongoing review of the product during the contract. 
 3) Do you have a current contract with Darktrace? 
  
With regards to exemptions, it is worth noting that details of contracts with Darktrace have 
been routinely published by public bodies, for example at 
www.contractsfinder.service.gov.uk Additionally, contract timelines have been released in 
relation to FOI requests: 
 
https://www.elft.nhs.uk/sites/default/files/2022-11/ANON%20Response%20-
%20FOI%20DA4350.pdf 
 
Likewise, Darktrace itself has identified its clients in both the public and private spheres in 
its marketing materials: 
 
https://darktrace.com/customers 
 
 
RESPONSE 
 

1. Tyne and Wear Fire and Rescue Service do not have a contract with Darktrace. 
2. No review documentation generated and due to the time lapsed no further 

information can be provided. 
3. As per question 1. 
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